
 

MEETING OF THE TOWN OF ISLIP  

INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AGENCY  

August 10, 2021 

Meeting Minutes 

 

 

1. Call the meeting of the Town of Islip Industrial Development Agency to order on a motion 

by Chairwoman Angie M. Carpenter and seconded by Councilman James P. O’Connor, 

said motion was approved 5-0. 

Members Angie M. Carpenter, Councilman John C. Cochrane Jr., Councilwoman Mary 

Kate Mullen, Councilwoman Trish Bergin Weichbrodt and Councilman James P. 

O’Connor were present and the Chairwoman acknowledge a quorum.  

2. To consider the adoption of a Resolution on behalf of the Town of Islip Industrial 

Development Agency to approve the Minutes from the meeting on July 20, 2021. On a 

motion by Councilman John C. Cochrane Jr., and seconded by Councilwoman Trish Bergin 

Weichbrodt, said motion approved 5-0. 

 

3. To consider the adoption of an Authorizing Resolution between the Town of Islip Industrial 

Development Agency and Qosina Corp., 2021. (0500-10600-0100-007005). Located at 

2002-Q Orville Drive North, Ronkonkoma. On a motion by Councilman James P. 

O’Connor and seconded by Councilwoman Trish Bergin Weichbrodt, said motion 

approved 5-0. 

 

4. To consider the adoption of an Authorizing Resolution between the Town of Islip Industrial 

Development Agency and 5150 Vets Highway, LLC. (0500-21700-0200-005006). 

Located at 5150 Vets Highway, Holbrook. On a motion by Councilman John C. Cochrane 

Jr., and Councilwoman Mary Kate Mullen, said motion approved 5-0. 

 

 

5. To consider the adoption of a Resolution between the Town of Islip Industrial Development 

Agency and Brothers Duo 3, LLC/SUSA Soccer Training, LLC 2018 Facility. A 

resolution asking the Agency, subject to consent by Company, Brothers Duo 3, LLC, to 

consent to the placement of certain covenants and restrictions on a portion of the 

Company’s 24-acre parcel of land located on the West Side of Carleton Avenue and the 

North and South Side of DPW Drive in Central Islip. On a motion by Councilman James 

P. O’Connor and Councilwoman Mary Kate Mullen, said motion approved 5-0. 

 

6. To consider any other business to come before the Agency. There being none, the meeting 

adjourned by a motion from Councilwoman Trish Bergin Weichbrodt and seconded by 

Councilwoman Mary Kate Mullen.  



 

  


